REPUBLIC OF MALAWI
THE PRESIDENT STATE HOUSE
LILONGWE
MALAVYE

23rd February, 2021

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Government and the people of the Republic of
Malawi, and indeed on my own behalf, I would like to convey my
sincere congratulations and best wishes to Yyou and the people of the
Hellenic Republic as you celebrate your country’s Independence Day
on 25t March, 2021.

It is my hope that the bonds of Jriendship and cooperation that
exist between our two countries will continue to flourish in the years to
come for the mutual benefit of our two peoples.

Please accept, Your Excellency, my best wishes Jor your personal

good health, continued progress and prosperity for the friendly people
of the Hellenic Republic.

Lazarus McCarth hakwe

PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF MALAWI

Her Excellency Katerina Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic
ATHENS




